January 27, 2011

To all international students,

Notice: Protection against Highly-pathogenic Avian Influenza

Aichi Government announced on January 27 that Highly-pathogenic Avian Influenza Virus
had been detected in Toyohashi.

It's not dangerous for human bodies, but we would like to remind you and your relatives as
below.

1. Wash hands and gargle frequently
2. Keep away from the chicken firms
3. against wild birds
Keep off from the wild birds, and don’t touch the feces of the birds.
--- If you meet or touch them, wash hands and gargle well.
When find the carcasses of birds, never touch with hand.
--- If find more than three carcasses at the same place in campus, please inform us.

International Affairs Division : phone 0532-44-6546
office hours - 8:30 am  5:15 pm on weekdays
out of office hours  Campus Security : phone 0532-44-6590

about Avian Influenza
It is said that Avian Influenza does not infect human, but only birds.
Chickens and eggs in the infected area are restricted to move out, so meat and eggs
of the chicken infected are not on sale.
And even if eat them, no affect on the human body.
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